23rd January,l95l.
Dear Mr. Cateley,

I am In recelipt of your letter of
yesterday enclosing hull report r.lating to your survey

at Bremen of the Motorship "ATALATTA" and have attached

this document to the machlnery reports recently received
from you.

Yours sincerely,
W \
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Jo P G&teloy pann I}
GLASCOW,
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